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CLEAR-UP MORNING:   
 
Following another successful Saturday morning woods clear-up, the next clear-up will be on Saturday  
14 September 2019 from 11.00 am. As usual, we will meet in Skerritt Way on the pathway opposite Marshall 
Close. The clear up will last about two hours and includes clearing rubbish from the woods, cutting back 
overhanging bushes alongside the wall and removal of ivy from the base of some trees.  Please bring gloves, 
secateurs or shears.  Bags and other implements will be provided. This task is for the benefit of all on the 
estate and is a chance to meet your neighbours, so please try to be there if you can.  Residents are welcome 
to take home any spare logs from the woods. We’re providing coffee and doughnuts as a thank you for 
everyone who can make it!  
 
 
ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTIONS: 
 
Thanks to those residents who have paid their £17.00 subscriptions for the next year.  If your collector hasn’t 
called yet, the intention is that he/she will do so before the end of the month.  You may have noticed that 
recently there have been repairs to the flint perimeter wall which your subscriptions have paid for.  If you would 
like to join the PBRA, please don’t hesitate to contact any committee member who will be happy to explain 
where the subscriptions are spent and arrange for you to join the Residents’ Association.   
 
 
 
DATE FOR YOUR DIARY:   
 
PBRA AGM:  The date for the Annual General Meeting will be Wednesday 27th November 2019 in PURLEY 
MEMORIAL HALL, Glebe Road, 7.30 pm for 8.00 pm.  Drinks and nibbles will be provided. 
 
 
 
 
   
Committee Members: 
 
Barry Kochanek Chairman) 943 3819  Trustees    
Tony Stener (Treasurer) 941 7143   
Margaret Rolfe (Memberships) 941 7247 Barry Kochanek  
Jill Brown (Secretary) 941 2326 Eric Mason 941 3072 
Anne Ritchie 941 2465 Margaret Richardson 942 3274 
 


